
 

City of Pomona 
Meeting Cancellation Notice 

City Council/Housing Authority/Successor 
Agency to the Redevelopment Agency 

 

The Regular Meeting of the City Council/Housing Authority/Successor Agency to the 
Redevelopment Agency scheduled for Monday, April 1, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled per Resolution No. 2023-155 which established the City policy to cancel City 
Council Meetings that conflict with observed holidays. 

 
CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 

 
I, Diana Robles, Deputy City Clerk, hereby certify that the cancellation notice for the 
April 1, 2024 meeting of the City Council/Housing Authority/Successor Agency to the 
Redevelopment Agency meeting was posted in City Hall, near the door of the City 
Council chambers, and on the City's website on March 26, 2024. 
 
 
/s/ Diana Robles 
Deputy City Clerk 
 

   


